
Campus Update  
 
  

 AV charging ports – New ports have been installed and now working 
again, they are chargeable at 52pm per kWh. 

  
 Car park – Both front and rear car parks have had the parking bay lines 
re-painted. 

  
 No further update on the parking order – we have had approval to 
proceed, waiting on parking services for an update. 

  
 Young people – the staff have encountered difficult groups of young 
people (approx. age 12-16) in the Campus over the last few months, we 
are working closely with the police and school to prevent it getting any 
worse. 

 


